
Dear Madam/Sir
 

 
We therefore take the opportunity to make one point only. It relates to the following:
 

?  require State government departments and statutory bodies, in their annual reports
under the Financial Accountability Act 2009, to report on their progress in developing
policies and programs, and delivering services, that are consistent with the strategic
direction of the government response to the Queensland Plan;

 
The University would be very concerned about  the reporting burden associated with this
measure were it meant to include Universities. The University of Queensland has an annual
budget of approximately $1.7B. In the order of 3% of our revenue flows from the Qld
Government, the remaining part from other sources, mostly the Commonwealth and students.
 
Thanks you very much for this opportunity to comment.
 
Yours sincerely
 
 
Professor Peter Høj 
President and Vice-Chancellor
The University of Queensland
Brisbane  Qld  4072

E: vc@uq.edu.au  |  www.uq.edu.au
 
Discover UQ’s Research Strengths – www.uq.edu.au/research/research-strengths
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